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INLAND WETLANDS AND WATERCOURSES COMMISSION 

 
Minutes of Regular Meeting of Wednesday, September 23, 2015 

        
 
I. Administrative 

1.1 Quorum was recognized and Arnie DePascale,Chair opened the meeting at 7:02 pm.  
In attendance were Arnie DePascale, Barbara Pavlik Dahle sat for Linda Kobylarz, 
Rob Wilson, Richard Miller,John Turnier and Rolf Dietrichson.  
Allison Yudelson, Recording Secretary.  

 The meeting was recorded in its entirety and is available in the Town Hall.  
1.2 MOTION Wilson, seconded Turnier to approve the minutes from September 9, 2015   

regular meeting as submitted; unanimously approved.  
  1.3      Review General Communications: none 
  1.4 Agent Report(s): 
 a. Pre-Activity Review(s)-none 
 b. Permit Transfers-none 

c. IWWC Agent Approval(s)-none. 
   

II. Citizen Comment  - none 
 
III. Old Business 

3.1 Enforcement/Concerns/Report from ZEO/WEO- 
a. ZEO/WEO Report-September 2015 

 
IV.  Public Hearing(s) - none 
 
   
V. New Business 
 5.1 Enforcement/Concerns:  
 5.2 Application 2015-012-Byrne-two car/two story garage-4 Rowe Court. 

Cheryl Byrne & Ken Byrne were present and addressed the Commission providing an 
overview of the proposed project. 
The Commission received the application and reviewed the letter dated September 23, 
2015 from Liz Burdick, ZEO/WEO. 
Byrne submitted into the record agendas & minutes from previous IWWC meetings. 
The application has been referred to the Town Engineer for review and comment. 

5.3 Application 2015-013-Byrne-rebuild new structure to existing footprint-26 Strong 
Street. 

 Cheryl & Ken Byrne were present and addressed the Commission providing an 
overview of the proposed project. 

 The Commission received the application and reviewed the letter dated September 23, 
2014 from Liz Burdick, ZEO/WEO. 
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The application has been referred to the Town Engineer for review and comment. 
   
  
  
VI. Other Business Proper to Come Before The Commission 

a. Chairman DePascale discussed the window of time needed from when an application   
is submitted and reviewed prior to the meeting suggesting a 15 day window. 
Dahle mentioned one lot in a four lot subdivision on Stone Road in which she viewed a 
septic system being installed in a wetlands area and not as originally approved. 
Map to be submitted to Burdick for review and report at the next meeting. 

VII. Adjourn  
  MOTION Miller, seconded Wilson to adjourn the meeting at 7:45pm; unanimously  
  approved. 
            Meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted for the Commission, 
 
Allison Yudelson 
Secretary, IWWC    
  
 


